
Summer Golf League for Staff, Parents and Pupils 
 
Starting from today there will be a summer golf league for staff, parents and pupils.  If you 
would like to take part then all you have to do is hand in a completed golf card from 
Kingsway (main course) or The Lakes (pitch and putt) by the end of week 2 (Friday 3 May). 
This will determine a handicap and ensure that anyone, however poor at golf, could 
compete with even the mighty Mr Rusted or Mr Helliwell.  
 
Any further cards you hand in will go towards the summer league and handicaps will be 
revised with points handed out at the end of week 4 (Friday 17 May) and week 6 (Friday 7 
June). The competition will finish at the end of week 9 (Friday 28 June).  
 
Staff, parents and pupils can hand in as many cards as possible and their best card will be 
the one that scores between week 1 and week 4, between week 4 and week 6 (inc half 
term) and between week 6 and the penultimate week of term. 
 
I’m happy to explain how this competition will work in more detail but the idea is it’s a bit of 
fun. This is not just aimed at golfers. In fact if you are not good at golf you have more chance 
of winning! 
 
Pupils can hand their cards to tutors who could then put it in my pigeon hole or they can 
hand their cards directly to me, Mr Mutucumarana.  
 
There will be a trophy and prizes!  Should be fun.  
 
Mr Mutucumarana 
(amutucumarana@stfaiths.co.uk) 
 
 


